



25th May 2023

Dear Parents

Yours sincere

Ettington Church of England Primary School

RECEPTION CLASS - TRIP TO COMPTON VERNEY

We are intending to take Reception Class to Compton Verney on Wednesday 5th July 2023.

At Compton Verney the children will have a wonderful opportunity to explore colour, shape and movement through a range of outdoor, hands on activities led by Compton Verney staff. We will also visit the Quentin Blake exhibition as we will be looking at his picture book 'Cockatoos'.

A coach will leave school at 9.30am and return to school approximately 2.30pm for the end of the day.

The cost of the trip will be £8.50 and can be made online via ParentPay by Friday 23rd June 2023. Unfortunately, the trip can only take place upon receipt of the slip and payment by the due date. If you are having difficulty making this payment, please talk with Mr Johnson in confidence. If we have insufficient response by the due date, we will have no alternative other than to cancel the trip.

As this trip will take place outside, children will need to wear non-school uniform, t-shirt and jumpers, trousers or leggings, but a school jumper or cardigan is needed.

Your child is entitled to the universal infant free school lunches, so we will provide a packed school lunch with a cheese roll, piece of fruit, packet of raisins, bottle of water and a biscuit. If you wish to send your own packed lunch, this should be in a named disposable carrier bag. Please mark as appropriate on the bottom of the return slip.

I am sure you will agree this trip with be an informative and enjoyable day for all.